
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 27, 2020 
 

Item 31, Report No. 20, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 27, 2020. 
 
 
 

31. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 

1. STAFF COMMUNICATION 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
Staff Communication be received: 

SC1. Memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, Corporate 
Services, City Treasurer and Chief Financial Officer and 
the Director of Procurement Services, dated May 11, 
2020, titled Procurement Activity Report, Quarter 1 – 
2020. 

  


